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Dear Professor Kirk and Professor McDonald, 

The proposal for the test of a high-power proton beam target system at CERN, P186, 
was discussed at the Research Board of 22nd of July, as recorded in the attached minutes.  
Before considering the experiment for approval, the Research Board requires further 
information on the support for the proposed test from the relevant scientific community, on 
the safety issues (including radiation protection), and on the resources requested from CERN. 

I would be grateful if you could provide me with a memorandum addressing these 
points. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 J. Engelen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c.c.:  R. Forty 
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